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                Happy Father’s Day 

 

 
                    Looking good Larry. 
 

 

      Who knew Groucho Marx had a twin. 
 

 
 

Father’s Day was celebrated with a 
breakfast, a photo booth, Nerf gun 

competition and ended with happy hour. 

 

Celebrating July 
 

Ice Cream Month 
 

Upcoming Activities 
 

Strawberry Ice Cream 

July 3rd 3:00pm 
 

Independence Day: U.S. 

                     July 4th 

                Fireworks 6:00pm                                           

 

       National Hawaiian Day 

                    July 7th      

          Hawaiian Cuisine 
 

Island Fever Band 

            July 15th   2:30pm 
 

Berry Scavenger Hunt 

July 20th   1:30pm 
 

Bob and Friend Band 

July 29th 2:30pm 
 

 

 

July 2020 



 

       GARDENING SKILLS 
 
 

 
            Ray couldn’t wait to play in the dirt. 
 

 
   Great job ladies on making our building beautiful. 
 

 
          Can’t wait for those BLT’s. 

 

          NATIONAL EGG DAY 

 

 
 
June 3rd was National Egg Day, so we celebrated 
by having a breakfast of scrambled eggs and 
homemade toasted bread. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   STAFF APPRECIATION GIFTS 
 
 

 
What a cute herd of sheep. 

The resident turned a roll of toilet paper into 
sheep.  Makes for a great decoration for a 

bathroom. 



 

          CRUISING BRITT IN STYLE 

 

 
 

      Ray taking a ride on his golf cart and 
taking in the sights of Britt.  Remember 
the speed limit is 20! 

 
 

 
 

      Larry cruising the highways in  
Style.  Larry loves riding his Three Wheel 
Tryke. 
 

 

 

                MOUSE TOSS 
 

 
 
Our new game for the residents was 
a little more difficult than cornhole.  
What talent we have here at Summit 
House. 
                  
       SPELLING BEE CONTEST 
 

 
 

What a fun activity we had 
doing our first Spelling Bee Contest.  
They all did a great job spelling and 
were all winners! 



 

            FLAG DAY CRAFTS 

 

 
 
 Fourth of July hallway      
                     decorations. 
 

 
 

Thank you Darlene for sharing 
your sewing talents and making these 
beautiful flags for us. 

 

July Birthdays 
 

RESIDENTS 
RUBEE SCHROEDER      7/3 
SUE BURRS        7/16 
CHARLOTTE STOHR      7/20 
LOIS BURR           7/27 
 
STAFF 
JESSICA GRAY        7/10 
AMBER DEANER    7/18 
DAWN TVEDT          7/22 
JODY SEELHAMMER   7/24 
______________________________________ 

    EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 

 

 
 

Congratulations Lora on being chosen as 
July Employee of the Month!  Lora works 
in the Summit House dietary department 
as a cook.  She has a great rapport with 
the tenants, and others on the Summit 
House team.  Lora is dependable and 
she cooks up a delicious meal!  We are 
blessed to have Lora on the Summit 
House Team!  Outside of work Lora 
enjoys spending time with her family, 
especially her grandchildren. 

 


